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May Report 
 
The school year is almost over and probably none too soon.  We have had our share of 
difficulties among students, but hopefully those are finished. 
 
We have had four days of STAAR testing this past week.  It appears that the students 
put a lot of effort into testing.  8th graders were retested on math and reading.  Time 
will tell if those efforts result in good test scores. 
 
The Success Center made a trip to Wichita Falls this week, which was a reward for their 
hard work.  G.T. class has planned a trip to the Ross Perot Exhibits in Dallas.  UIL 
contestants will be going to Altus to bowl as a reward for their participation.  The last 
planned activity will be a trip to the park in Altus for lunch and then to the theater for a 
movie. 
 
On May 26, at 9:00 A.M., we will have our academic awards assembly in the High 
School auditorium.  Students will be dismissed for the summer at the end of the 
program. 


